
Muffins after mass
you’re invited!

Bring your families to enjoy muffins and fellowship as we introduce

our new group, “Families of grace.” This Group aims to increase

connection and support for young families within Our parish.

Sunday, July 20th, 2025 following the 9 AM mass in the parish hall

join us for

what
?

When
?

for young families within saint michael parish

If you are unable to attend this information session but want to know

more, feel free to call the parish office at 330-533-6839

as we introduce our new connection group - “families of grace”

“Rooting ourselves in our catholic faith”

WHO?


